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AFS
Central Ohio Chapter

The Central Ohio Chapter of the American Foundry Society is planning its annual Winter Party. We are looking forward to another great night out with a fine dinner, dancing, and prizes. Please mark your calendars for Saturday, February 15, 2020, at the Makoy Center in Hilliard. 

The success of this event, as always, is greatly enhanced by your generous contributions. We need your financial help to offset those costs not covered in the price of tickets. Any amount you can see fit to donate will be greatly appreciated and will help insure another successful party for everyone. I hope that we can count on your support and look forward to seeing you at the party. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please make your check payable to the Central Ohio Chapter of the American Foundry Society and mail it to: Please try to send checks in by January 24, 2020. 
The Keener Sand & Clay Co
330 Dering Ave 
Columbus, OH 43207
Attn: Mike Warner

As in the past, all contributors will have their names prominently displayed in the Winter Party Program. Any excess revenue generated from this event will go towards covering some of the Chapter’s operating costs and to our education fund. The education fund helps to provide educational assistance for college students in foundry-related programs as well as employees of our member companies. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you Saturday, February 10th. If you should have any questions regarding this year’s Winter Party sponsorship, please call me at (614)-444-1105. 
Sincerely, 
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Michael J Warner
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